[bookmark: _GoBack]Bartlet Mall Commission Meeting

Date: August 5 2014
Time: 6:00-7:00
Location: Newburyport Public Library 
Attending: Andrea Eigerman, Ellen Hanick, Andrew Simpson, Walt Thompson

Agenda
1. Call to order
2. Review/Approval of minutes 
3. Financial Report
4. City Hall/Park Director’s Report
5. Park physical condition/Maintenance update
6. Bartlet Mall events
7. Big Dog Show
8. Open discussion
9. Adjourn


Notes
1.  Call to order

2.  Review/Approval of minutes of last meeting
Minutes from last meeting approved

3.  Financial Report
No formal financial report at this meeting, but members discussed using $2,500 in aquatic management funds from the Bartlet Mall’s operating budget of $4,950 for FY2015 to be appropriated for paying Horsley Witten for the Phase IA feasibility study for the frog pond clean-up The Parks Commission is already being asked to include $2,000+ of that in its budget. The total bill is $31,650 with the rest of the funds covered by CPA and donations. Members agreed that use of these funds makes sense.

4.  City Hall/Park Director‘s Report. 
No formal report at this meeting. 

5.  Park Physical Condition/Maintenance Update
Members discussed the need to ask Lise Reid regarding status of removing screws from the concrete platforms where picnic tables and benches were removed.  This is a safety concern for children and others using the area.

6.  Bartlet Mall Events
Members briefly noted that the Lantern Festival would be coming to the Mall in early September. Also, there was some discussion regarding banners for upcoming events. Banners may not be placed on the corner fence near the playground, as they blocks views of the intersection for drivers. 

7.  Big Dog Show
The members discussed the upcoming Big Dog Show in great detail. The members determined that key chains of Dale Roger’s dog sculpture would be given to each donor. Several donors that gave a greater donation will be given larger, table-top sculptures. It was discussed that donors would be invited to the installation of the dogs on August 14th. Several press releases were prepared to notify the public of the event. Ellen noted the need to directly invite community groups that might not otherwise know about the event, such as the Kelleher Learning Center. Walt agreed to invite this group, as well as others.

8.  Open Discussion
The members discussed the idea of creating an annual fundraising event for the Bartlet Mall. 

9.  Adjourn
Next Meeting
Tuesday, September 9, 2014
6:00 PM
Newburyport Public Library

